
CUMBRIA

 NARPO NEWS 

David Drinkald 

Following his re-election a message from the chair 

Welcome to the latest Newsletter now in the capable hands 
of Jim Wilson. 
Nationally at NARPO the steps towards becoming an incorpo-
rated company are almost complete we are assured it will 
make no noticeable difference at branch level. 
We were honoured at our recent AGM to have Richard Critch-
ley and Alan Lees present President and CEO respectively. 
They gave a useful update on current matter 

Our welfare officer Tony Scougal has stood down for personal 
reasons and we have decided to carry the responsibility as a 
committee. If you have any welfare concerns regarding your-
self or a fellow member please let Kate Rowley or myself 
know. 

It's nice to see an improvement in the weather here's hoping 
for a long pleasant summer. 

Please note this years Derwent launch excursion will be on 

Friday 14th June. Transport will be available  Carlisle Via    

Penrith with an option for you to travel independently and 

meet us at Keswick please e-mail me at   

driinkald@outlook.com 

Best regards David  
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For next years excursion it has 

been suggested we visit     

 BEAMISH  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Public Service pensions will rise 
by 6.7% from 8 April 2024 

 

 

 

 

Public service pensions which have been in payment for a 
year will be increased by 6.7% from 8 April 2024 in line with 
the September-to-September increase in the Consumer 
Price Index (CPI). Any pension which has been in payment 
for less than a year will be increased by a proportionate 
amount depending on the number of months it has been in 

No recreation of the history of North 

East England would be complete 

without a colliery and the people 

who worked and lived around it.  

Beamish Tramway, opened in 1973, 

serves to re-create the experience 

and atmosphere of tramway opera-

tion from an earlier generation, whilst 

providing an essential means of 

transport for visitors around the site.  

Explore our 1950s Farm and discover the 

story of upland farming in the North East 

during the 1950s.  

We seek your views on this or is there somewhere 

else you can think of 

E-mail : narpojim@btinternet.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

John Falvey 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dave Taylor 

What about NEWS from your part of Cumbria 

E-mail me at the address above 

New to the  

Management  

committee 



For our members in the Kendal Area 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Vacancies 






